
'Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16 

Our Values 

  
Respect, Love, Resilience, Trust, Integrity, Belief  

  
School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to the new school year! It has been such a pleasure to see the 

children settling into their new classes, making new friends and 

engaging with learning. A warm welcome to our new Foundation class 

and their families, and all new pupils who have joined our school.  

 

Teachers have been busy updating their class page on the school 

website, information about topics, routines and expectations are shared 

here. Upcoming diary dates are shared on our website calendar, which 

enables you to subscribe via your phone too. Please remember to label 

clothing, provide a named water bottle every day and a waterproof coat, 

as we take pupils outside unless the weather is torrential. 

 

Following Department for Education requirements, all new Foundation 

pupils will participate in the Foundation Baseline Assessment (FBA); this 

involves Miss Webb spending time 1:1 with your child, getting to know 

them better and providing a snapshot of where your child is, so we are 

able to support them. The discussions are very friendly and informal.  

 

Finally we have set up another after school club on each site starting 

next week, further information below. 

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/class-information/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/class-information/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/events/?doing_wp_cron=1725611190.5826220512390136718750
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/66d18cdcd107658faec7e3d1/2024_Information_for_parents_reception_baseline_assessment.pdf


 

I look forward to working with you all this coming year, 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Wilde 

 

Reminders 

A couple of quick reminders. Whilst the children look lovely and smart in 

their uniform hair longer than shoulder length must be tied back. We do 

not allow earrings, if these are yet to be healed completely from the 

summer holidays please inform the office. 

 

Please ensure on the Junior Site that School Lane remains car free, for 

the safety of the children parents are not to use the car park. Regarding 

morning drop off the gates are closed at the following times. Infants 

8.45am and Juniors 8.55am. Please do not drop your child off without 

walking them into reception and signing them in. Do not assume your 

child can get into the building after this time. 

 

After School Clubs 

These begin from Monday. We have secured two new clubs -  Infants 

Multisports on a Tuesday and Juniors Cricket on a Monday. Bookings 

are open on School Gateway. 

 

Infant Site from 3.15pm- 4.15pm 

Tuesday Multisports Club for Yr 1 and 2 - payments now open on 

School Gateway 

Thursday Computing Club for Yr 1 and 2 - two places remaining 



 

Junior Site from 3.30pm-4.30pm  

Monday Cricket Club Yr 3 and 4 - Payments now open on School 

Gateway  

Tuesday Football Club Yr 5 and 6 - few places remain 

Wednesday Netball for Yr 5 and 6 - few places remain 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Year 1 - Harry and Molly 

Year 2 - Barney and Theo 

Year 3 - Hannah and Immy 

Year 4 - George M and Vivienne 

Year 5 - Ingrid and Martha 

Year 6 - Sofia, Maks and Billy 
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